GENERAL MEETING 2/19/2019
Charlie R. –Fundraising 
Tom Jones stopped in & advised that there was approximately another 20 pavers sold last weekend.  Was questioning the initial layout and was suggesting the various phases be put down in 3 sections.  Charlie will discuss with contractor & verify actual layout & dimensions.  

Frank mentioned there was going to be a District Meeting here at St. Luke on 2/21.  He will announce our paver project & Charlie & John will have a booth set up for information.  He is also looking into reaching out to the other parishes in Toms River but needs a letter from Fr. Bob indicating his agreement.  Kathleen stated she will compose the letter and send it to Frank. 

Charlie brought up the possibility of having another Serenity Fundraiser.
Sharon B. 
Sunday collection was $687.00

Current Balance - $11,556.54

Balance in Fundraising Account  after tonight’s deposit – over $31,000

The topic on how we could possibly use the monies collected from the Memorial Garden Project came up.  Discussion ensued and the possibility of forming a separate committee directed toward helping homeless families acquire long-term housing  was thought to be a possibility.  This could result in a more permanent resolution to thei r homeless problems.  Further discussion & ideas will be revisited.          
Charlie Yannelli – Garden

     This year there will be 2 plantings of vegetables; April 4th & June 6th. He will be adding different vegetables ; i.e. spinach, Kayle, Snap Peas, Zucchini, etc.,  along with most of what was planted last year.    He also received a suggestion that a few “barrels” be used in the garden, perhaps to plant herbs.  Asked Frank to send out an email requesting additional volunteers.  

Meeting ended with a prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Kern – (In absence of Arlene Gratzel)

